
Hi Cindy 
 
Here are the notes from our meeting On May 2 I hope you can work with them. 
 
Minutes were passed from last meeting 
 
Treasury report is posted on the bulletin board in ladies room 
 
Tournament for next week is pick your own partner 
 
Everyone is to do own eclectic 
 
     Kathy Bevel spoke on the directory It should be done by the end of the month.  There will be 
a help page on our webpage, any questions, issues or news email Kathy. 
 
2 scholarships of $500 dollars will be awarded, one to a Douglas student and one to a Yerington 
student. 
 
The Home and Home in Fallon will be June 15 in Fallon Sign-up sheet is at the clubhouse. 
 
Jan Recanzone voted in rules chair 
 
Beau spoke 8:30 start time early golf clinic all season, no exact time start at this time 
 
Cottonwood Grill sign-ups for lunch sheets will be out in June 
 
Thanks Cindy hope to see you next week (or tonight its couples play) 
 
Sherrie 
 


